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SNEA/CMD/17/9-03                                                       Dated 18th Sept.,03.

To

Sh. Prithipal Singh Ji,

CMD/BSNL, Corporate Office,

Statesman Bldg., New Delhi.

Sub: Incorporation of the provision to continue in the CDA scale till next 
promotion/retirement in the ongoing absorption process.

Sir,

Allowing people to exercise option to continue in the CDA pay scale after their absorption in BSNL till their promotion/retirement is an elementary and essential provision contained in every report of pay commission. This option enables an official to defer his getting fixed in the IDA pay scale till his next date of promotion/retirement and this flexibility is an essential component of FR/SR in as much as it places him in an advantageous position.

It is astonishing that this significant provision is not contained in the absorption forms already circulated, thus leading to numerous queries from the officials throughout the whole country for obvious reasons. However, on our part we have been informing such anxious officials that the said omission is inadvertent and that appropriate corrigendum to this effect would be issued very soon by the BSNL management.

Since the process of absorption has already commenced, it is requested that necessary instructions may be issued by way of incorporating the provision of allowing an official to continue in the existing CDA pay scale till his next promotion/retirement after 1.10.2000 i.e the date of absorption in BSNL and then get fixed in the  corresponding IDA pay scale. This provision would be consistent with the instructions contained in the existing FR/SR on the issue of allowing an official to continue in a particular pay scale till the date of his next promotion etc. We believe that the matter shall not be delayed further and the omission already existing shall be made good at the earliest to end the prevailing uncertainty.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

( G.L.Jogi)

Copy To:

1. Sh S.D.Saxena, Director Finance/ BSNL Board for immediate n/a please.

2. Sh. J.K.Chabbra, Sr DDG(P)/ BSNL for information and n/a please.

3. Sh. S.K.Gupta, DDG(SR) for information please.

G.L.Jogi


General Secretary


7/55, Ramesh Nagar


New Delhi - 110 015


Ph.No. 011 25934899
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